October 8, 1841

Dean George B, Smith
School of Education
Freser Hall
Campus

Dear Dean Smith, °

Wie have the acceptance of Warden M. F., Amerine of the Kansus
State Penitentury to address the Lawrence Rotary Club on
Hﬂnd&y, Eovt l?l

I believe that you and he discussed the possibility of your
collaborating with him on some phase of educational work that
he was either testing or planning to work out at the penitentury.
fiould you be kind enough to make arrangements to cooperate with

him if you feel that there 1s something that will nkc the 3
mting more interesting. ' '

I realige that we have you the week preceding FNov, 17, Perhaps
you might like to imclude in your talk a lead-up to this thing.
You're the boss and 1t's entirely in your hands, but I wanted

you to know that we appmiate any educational contribution you
might make,.

Sincerely, \

Director of Physical Education and Recreation
Varsity Basketball Coach

(Mm Progm Ganittu Lawrence Rotary clnb)




